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May 26, 2015
Greetings to our Valued Professional Partners,

Connie and | are very excited about the 2015 ACFSA Annual International Conference and Vendor
Showcase being held in Niagara Falls, New York, August 23" - August 27" 2015. The theme for the
Conference is “The Power of Food Falls in Your Hands!" We have been working very hard this past year
developing an outstanding conference. We have exciting Keynote Speakers each day and are very proud
of continuing to set the standards for professionalism and excellence in the Correctional Food Service
Industry with our outstanding Educational Sessions.

With the location of the 2015 Conference so close to the Canadian border, it gives us that unique
opportunity to have a truly International collaboration in 2015, and we could not be more excited!

Due to the location of the conference and availability of local wineries, a wine tasting event will be held
during the Vendor Reception. The theme for the Vendor Trade Show is “Rockin’ to the 80’s!”

As we mentioned in the Fall letter, we have put together a list of sponsorship opportunities for several
different areas of the 2015 Conference. Please see the attached form for more information including
pricing and sponsorship levels. Time is ticking and the Conference is less than 95 days away. The power
of opportunity is in your hands!!!

Platinum of $1000, Gold of $750.00, Silver of $500.00 and Bronze of $250.00 sponsorships are available
and we are grateful for any support you are able to provide. All sponsors, regardless of size, will receive
recognition at the conference. In addition, all sponsors names will be listed on posters throughout the
Conference, on the ACFSA website and in INSIDER Magazine.

We ask that you kindly fill out the accompanying form and return it to either Connie O’Connor at
connie.oconnor@ontario.co or Robin Sherman at rsherman@canteenservices.com. We appreciate your
response by July 1, 2015to guarantee all of the benefits listed, but any sponsorships arriving after that
date will be appreciated.

We genuinely thank you for your continued generous support of ACFSA.

Sincerely,
Robin Sherman Connie O’Connor
ACFSA International President ACFSA Region V (Canada) Director

ACFSA 2015 Conference Co-chair ACFSA 2015 Conference Co-chair



